
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The newly adopted school and district policy that 
restricts the use of cell phones during school 
hours.  Our intended outcome is to create a focused 
and productive learning environment that minimizes 
distractions and increases student engagement in 
classrooms across campus. 
 
 

Aspects of the new policy include: 
 

High school students are permitted to use their cell 
phones ONLY: 

• before school 
• during passing times in between classes 
• at lunch 
• after school 
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